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Kindly request for the adult care homes to be treated as small family bussines and 

not as big facilities where payments are so much more and care is so much less 

individual. We should be encouraged and supported in what we do and not punished 

with rules and regulations like this new measure wants to do . Zena Bolohan - care 

provider . 


